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January 19, 2023 

 

 

To:  All Shippers, Producers, Pipeline Customers 

 

Re: Updated Tariff Bulletin – 2023-01 

 

Gibson Energy Infrastructure Partnership is issuing a revised Tariff Bulletin No. 2023-1, 

which will become effective on the latter of March 1, 2023 and replaces Tariff Bulletin 

No. 2022-1.  

Please find attached the Gibson Energy Tariff No. 2023-1, issued January 19, 2023. 

Tariff No. 2023-1 will be effective March 1, 2023 and will replace Tariff No. 2022-1 

which was effective July 1, 2022.  

Should you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to 

contact me @ 403-206-4202.  

Regards, 

   
 

Ivan Burton  

Director, Commercial Operations 

 


